j Enclosure to PUC is letter dated 29/12/2012 of the General
@ secretary, Bengal Association of A & N Islands (BAANI) addressed to
the Hon’ble Chairperson UPA and copy to others demanding SC

Status to Bengali settlers.

The MHA has requested for comments of UT Administration in
I this regard. Accordingly, draft comments is attended and placed in
' file for perusal and approval please.
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